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Mini people spotted in Patcham School Millennium Walk

By Trevor & Geof | W
Reporter

i The 'One to Fifties'
| are a group of mini
people who are only 3
or 4cm high. They've
been evacuated from
their home and need
somewhere to stay.

Design and build a
shelter for the various
families and groups
that need a home.

Using found and
recycled  materials,
build shelters in the
Millennium Trail area
of Patcham Junior
School.
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A group of mini people have been discovered in the grounds of
Patcham Junior School. They call themselves, The One to Fifties.

The home (or shelter)
will need to include all
the spaces they need
to live their lives - to
sleep, eat, cook, rest,
play games, go to the
toilet and anything
else.

Teachers Ms Ross and Ms Gough were walking through the garden area when they spotted
some suspicious movement. ‘I thought it was a group of big ants behaving strangely, but on
closer inspection | saw what looked like a group of Borrowers’, said Ms Gough.

The mini people introduced themselves as The One to Fifties, a people who are tiny and
only grow to about 3 or 4cm in height. They explained they had to move from their homeland
and were looking for somewhere they could stay and settle down. The Patcham Junior
School Millennium Walk was the perfect solution. The One to Fifties like to live in
sustainable housing and try not to cause any damage to their environment &
surroundings, or the local ecology — so the Millennium Walk seemed a perfect fit.

Tl ; z? What can you do to help?

Start by thinking of all
different  buildings.
Find  pictures in
magazines to bring
along of a house,
offices, huts, sheds,
kennels, castle, hotel,
homes - anything!

g If you can spare a day to help these people,
they will be very very grateful. All you need to
do is save some recycled materials to build a
new home for them somewhere on the
Millennium Walk. More information is on the
right of the article.

Think about how you
can make a model
home for the little
people. Bring along
pictures of houses
you like.

See you there!




